
  

GINTWSTA 

To, 

The Manager, 

Corporate Relationship Department 

Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd. 

PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai — 400 001 

Kind Attn: Mrs. Bharati Bhambwani 

Ref: L/SURV/ONL/PV/NP/ 2022-2023 / 2303 

Date: 20" April, 2022 

Dear Sir /Madam, 

Sub: Increase in price 

With reference to the above, we would like to clarify that the Company is not attracted by 

provision of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 as the Company presently doesn’t have any event, information, etc that would 

have bearing on the operation / performance of the company including any price sensitive 

information. 

The Company is in strict compliance of the SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015& we undertake to provide all information, if they arise in 

future, to Stock Exchange as may be necessary. 

Further, the Company would like to reassure that there was no breach of information as similar 

clarification was sought on same date by the NSE, which was spontaneously replied within 

period of 24hours. But inadvertently the Company has missed Clarification letter which was 

sought by BSE & so didn’t reply. 

Inconvenience cause to you due to delay in reply is regretted 

We hope you will find above said letter in order of your requirements. 

Thanking You 

Yours Faithfully, 

FOR CINEVISTA LITIMED 

  

Kilpa Goradia 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer


